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Disciplinary Council of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec: 

Decisions rendered in the cases of Rosaire Sauriol and Jean-Pierre Sauriol 
 
Montreal, July 23, 2018 – The Disciplinary Council of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec rendered 
decisions in the cases of Rosaire Sauriol and Jean-Pierre Sauriol. 
 
Following to an inquiry on violations of his ethical obligations between 2002 and 2009, Rosaire 
Sauriol acknowledged having paid a benefit to a political party or its representatives with a view to 
making sure that the firm where he served as an executive could participate in competitive bidding 
processes for municipal contracts in Montreal and Longueuil and having tolerated a system that made 
it possible to circumvent certain steps in the municipal competitive bidding processes for these cities. 
Rosaire Sauriol resigned and has not been a member of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec since 
September 19, 2013. He agreed to not register again on the roll of the Ordre des ingénieurs du 
Québec.  
 
Following an inquiry on violations of his ethical obligations between 2002 and 2009, Jean-Pierre 
Sauriol acknowledged having paid a benefit to a political party or its representatives with a view to 
making sure that the firm where he served as an executive could participate in competitive bidding 
processes for municipal contracts for the City of Laval. Jean-Pierre Sauriol resigned and has not been 
a member of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec since September 8, 2015. He agreed to not register 
again on the roll of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec.  
 
These decisions are effective as Rosaire and Jean-Pierre Sauriol have abandoned the appeal 
proceedings they instituted with the Tribunal des professions.  
 
About the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
Founded in 1920, the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec has a membership of some 63,000 engineering 
professionals in all fields, except forest engineering. The OIQ’s aim is to be a unifying organization and 
a reference for professionalism and excellence in engineering. Its mission is to protect the public by 
acting to ensure that engineers serve society with professionalism, compliance and integrity in the 
public interest. For more information, go to www.oiq.qc.ca.  
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Source: Aline Vandermeer 
Communications Advisor 
Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
Tel.: 514 845-6141 or 1 800 461-6141, extension 3253 
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